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marshall.edu

University Radiation Safety Office

Dennis Lawyer

Health Physicist

License Assistance Team

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region |
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, Pa 19406-2713

Re: License No. 47-05972-02
Docket No.  030-01142

Dear Mr. Lawyer,

August 5, 2015

The purpose of this letter is to give you an update on the progress being made in response to
your review of our application for renewal of Materials License Number 47-05972-02,

specifically as it relates to item 5.

After careful consideration of the options presented in your review regarding our possession
limits, we concluded that the Type B specific license of broad scope still best suits the needs of
Marshall University. Therefore funds have been secured and arrangements are being finalized
for the disposal of sources that have put us over the limit of a Type B specific license of broad

scope.

Sincerely,

WilkiamD. M. G e

William D. McCumbee, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

Marshall University

University Radiation Safety Office
BBSC 301J

One John Marshall Drive
Huntington, WV 25755-2505
Telephone: (304) 696-7366
E-mail: mccumbee@marshall.edu
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